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The enclosure to your letter of March 29, 1957, has been reviewed and
ia believed to be a very desirable and well concelved document.,

Although it has been conceived and prepared as the policy of the
Department of the Interior for apgiimtﬂm in the portion of the

Trust Territory administered by that department, the statement of
poliey is belleved to be equally applisable to the Salpan Distriet
:zdﬁziﬁxggzzzgzg the policies of the Department of the Navy spplicable

It 4s therefore suggested that this declaration of policy be issued
as a Joint declaration and as an expression of the Administering
Authority instead of that of the Department of the Interior alone,

Only one change in wording is believed pecessary and desirable and
that is to change the wording of subparegraph (a)(8) on page 4 to
read "freedom of migretion and movement subject only to the require-
menbs of public ordexr and security,”

Bxgept for the change indleated, and if sush procedure is acceptable
to the Secretary of the Interdor, I am prepared to advocate to the |
Secretary of the Navy that the "Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands
Statement of Objectives and Policies® be adopted by him as & joint ex-
pression of the policy of the United States ss Administering Authority,

Simérely Yyours,

/f/f,f/m .

Mr, énthony T, Lauai

Director, Office of Territories
Department of the Imterior
wﬂm 25’ De €,
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